
 

Town of Ayer 
 
 

*Ayer Board of Selectmen Meeting Highlights for December 20, 2016 
 

• The Ayer Board of Selectmen (BOS) Meeting for Dec. 20, 2016 was called to order at 7pm. 
 

• The BOS voted (3-0) to authorize the purchase of the Town’s street lights from National 
Grid on recommendation by the DPW Superintendent and Energy Committee. 

 
• The BOS voted (3-0) to approve an indemnification agreement for the eminent domain 

takings of Depot Square.  
 

• The BOS received a public update from the Town Administrator regarding the Town’s 
ongoing property enforcement measures underway at 66 Westford Road to abate and 
remediate the nuisances and dangerous conditions at the property.  The BOS took questions 
and comments from the Public.  The BOS authorized that a letter be sent to the MSPCA 
and the State Department of Agriculture requesting all of their inspectional reports and 
documents related to 66 Westford Road. 

 
• The BOS authorized (3-0) to increase the purchasing/procurement authority of the Town 

Administrator from $35,000 to $50,000 for all purchases/procurements/contracts.  This was 
in accordance with the Massachusetts Municipal Modernization Act.    

 
• The BOS approved (3-0) the Meeting Minutes for December 6, 2016.  The BOS adjourned 

(3-0) the meeting at approximately 8:45pm. 

• The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS will be on Tuesday, January 3, 2017 at 
7pm at the Ayer Town Hall 
 

*(Note:  The BOS Meeting Highlights are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute an official record of the  
BOS nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes.) 


